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Dear 
 
Thank you for your information request of 20 November 2017.  Aberdeen City Council (ACC) has
completed the necessary search for the information requested.

 
It would be helpful if you could break down the information to show how many have been
off with certain illnesses such as depression or anxiety - but, I understand this may not be
possible and would therefore be happy without further breakdown.

 
-The number of teachers who have been signed off work with stress, depression, anxiety or
related illnesses in the last three years. Examples of other illnesses should include, but not be
limited to, post-traumatic stress disorder and insomnia.  Could this information be broken
down by year, please.
Please refer to the attached spreadsheet FOI-17-1762 – Teachers.
 
-The number of working days which have been lost due to teachers being signed off work
stress, depression, anxiety or related illnesses in the last three years.  Could this information
be broken down by year, please.
Please refer to the attached FOI-17-1762 – Teachers.
 
We hope this helps with your request.
 
Yours sincerely,
 
Anna Buchan
Information Compliance Officer
 
INFORMATION ABOUT THE HANDLING OF YOUR REQUEST
 
ACC handled your request for information in accordance with the provisions of the Freedom of
Information (Scotland) Act 2002. Please refer to the attached PDF for more information about
your rights under FOISA.
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foienquiries@aberdeencity.gov.uk 

Tel 03000 200 292
 
*03000 numbers are free to call if you have ‘free minutes’ included in your mobile call plan.
Calls from BT landlines will be charged at the local call rate of  10.24p per minute (the same as 01224s).

www.aberdeencity.gov.uk
 
 



We wish to advise you that the information which was released with this response is too large to be 

uploaded to our disclosure log. If you are interested in viewing the attachment, please contact us at 

foienquiries@aberdeencity.gov.uk, quoting the appropriate reference number, and we will provide 

you with a copy. 




